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What’s that Noise?

Contact us
If you have any questions, comments or concerns please contact us at:

1-855-703-5005 
projects@capitalpower.com 
Genesee Generating Station 
Reception 780-848-8300

Genesee Guardhouse 
(24-hour Security) 780-969-8505
Manager, Reclamation & Land 
Megan Hill 780-392-5836

As part of the commissioning process and final testing of Capital Power’s 
Genesee 1&2 Repowering Project there will be periods of unusual noise 
coming from the site as we complete steam blows for Genesee 1. Steam 
blows began on August 31 and the noise from the steam blows has been 
less than anticipated. As of September 3, steam blows will run 24/7 until 
September 10, which will shorten the overall duration of this process.

Later this fall, we will be completing the same process for Genesee 2 
and will share the schedule in advance. 

Steam blows are required to clean the steam piping and other steam-
related components. The process involves the continuous release of 
steam through the piping system, which produces noise not normally 
heard during operation.

We have made efforts to minimize noise and the duration of the steam 
blows. We recognize the steam blows may inconvenience you and 
appreciate your patience as we move through this short cycle of the 
project completion.
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